
  

From: 
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 12:27 PM 
To: Jackin Ho Yeung YIP/PLAND 
Subject: Re: Application No. A/SK-HC/365 - Temporary Private Swimming Pool and Garden for a Period of 3 Years at 
Lot 479 in D.D. 244, Ho Chung, Sai Kung, New Territories  
 
Dear Jackin,  
 
I am writing to formally request and extension of the deadline for Planning Approval by two months . 
 
Due to additional time required to complete the necessary research and analysis, we would greatly 
appreciate the opportunity to extend the deadline . 
 
Thank you for your understanding and consideration. I look forward to your positive response. 
 
Best Regards  

Betty Yau  
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